
November 10, 2014 

 

 

Dear 4th/5th Grade Chorus Members and Parents,  

 

The D41 Autumn Choral Concert is almost here! We are excited to share the music we 

have been learning with you. Please see the information below regarding the 

rehearsal and concert. 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday, November 18: 6:30-8:00 p.m.- REHEARSAL at Hadley Junior High (auditorium) 

    240 Hawthorne Blvd, Glen Ellyn 

Wednesday, November 19: 6:30 p.m.- Warm-ups, Hadley cafeteria (signs will be posted!) 

7:00 p.m.- Concert at Hadley 

 

What to wear for the concert: LOOK NICE (Girls: Dresses/skirts/nice pants; boys: khaki/nice 

pants & shirt with collar) and DRESS LIGHT! (No sweaters!) The stage lights can get very warm. 

The concert will last approximately 30 minutes.  

 

An important note about this year’s chorus performance: 

 There will be a LOT of kids at the combined rehearsal, so please make sure your child 

knows if you will be waiting outside in the parking lot or coming in to the school to pick 

up.  Car pooling is strongly recommended.   

 Because we have so many students onstage this year, it is very important that students 

are present at the rehearsal so we have an opportunity to place all students so they 

can be seen! 

 The stage will be WARM!  Please have your child dress for this.   

 

Please return the bottom portion of this letter or email to indicate whether your student 

will be able to attend the autumn rehearsal and concert. Thank you all for your commitment 

to chorus this year! 

Sincerely, 

           Mrs. Quintero 

           kquintero@d41.org  

           630-790-6490 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Student’s Name                

 

My student will / will not be at the Tuesday, November 18th rehearsal.  

My student will / will not be at the Wednesday, November 19th concert. 

 

Parent Signature                

 


